
20 October 2017 

Ms Marlene Tucker 
Executive Director 
International Air Services Commission 
GPO Box 630 
Canberra ACT 2601 

CANT AS 

Via email: Marlene.Tucker@infrastructure.gov.au 

Dear Ms Tucker, 

Renewal of Commission Determination - Italy 

Thank you for your recent letter which invited Qantas to express its interest in the renewal of 
Determination 2013 [IASC]119 on the Italy route which is due to expire in 2018. 

Qantas continues to fully utilise the capacity allocated by Determination 2013 [IASC]119 of 300 third 
country code share seats per week on the Italy route. We request renewal of this allocation of capacity 
for a period of five years, and we seek to retain the existing conditions. 

We would be pleased to provide any further information the Commission may require in considering 
our renewal request. 

Yours sincerely, 

Rohan Garnett 
Executive Manager, International Affairs 
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